
 

Family Movie Night on February 21st brought out a good 

number of families. We thank again Marica Federation and 

Michelle Tuan for organizing the movie night and thumbs 

up to our volunteer parents who helped with setup, conces-

sion and clean-up. Thanks to everyone who came out, 

$773.00 was raised by LPAC for your child’s school. 

Upcoming March Dates 

February Movie Night 

L E I G H  P A R E N T   

A D V I S O R Y  

C O U N C I L  
Leigh PAC 

M a r c h  2 0 1 3  V o l u m e  2 ,  I s s u e  5  D A T E S  T O  N O T E :  

 PAC Popcorn day - 

Wed. Mar. 6th 

 Boys Night Plan-

ning meeting- 

Wed. Mar. 6th 

6:15pm   

 PAC Meeting - 

Wed. Mar. 6th 7pm 

 Pac Hot Dog Lunch 

- Fri. Mar. 15th 

 Spring Break - 

Mar. 18th - Mar. 

28th 

Together We Accomplish More 

 Wed. March 6th - PAC Recess Popcorn day 

 Wed. March 6th at 6:15pm  - Boys Night Planning 

meeting in the Library 

 Wed. March 6th at 7:00pm - LPAC monthly meeting 
in the Library 

 Fri. March 15th - PAC Hot Dog Lunch 

Teacher Wish List 

As the spring approaches and many families will start sift-

ing through their kids books and toys for spring cleaning, 

we’d like remind you about the teacher wish list that Prin-

cipal Collins posted in December school newsletter. 

At the Kindergarten and grade 1 level teachers are look-

ing for Lego, blocks, Tonka types of toys that are great 

for digging and moving dirt such as bulldozers, excava-

tors and dump trucks. Also digging tools like shovels, 

buckets and rakes, wagons and dress-up costumes. Many 

of the classes could use books at all levels. So if you are 

going through some of your children’s play things that are 

still in good usable condition, please feel free to drop 

them off at school. 
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P a g e  2  

“Did you know 

that every 

parent or 

guardian who’s 

child is 

attending Leigh 

Elementary 

School is part 

of the Leigh 

PAC?” 

L e i g h  P A C  -  T o g e t h e r  W e  a c c o m p l i s h  M o r e  

Boys Night Planning Meeting 

Boys Night is hap-

pening on Friday, 

April 26th this year. 

It is becoming a yearly 

event at Leigh just as 

the Snowflake Ball is 

for girls. We want to make sure that the 

boys will have just as wonderful and ex-

citing opportunity to spend time at 

school with their mothers or another 

close family member.                         

We have some interesting plans in store 

but need your input and ideas to make 

them happen. We are calling on all par-

ents to come out to our second planning 

meeting on Wednesday, March 6th at 

6:15pm in the Library.                                      

We’d like to specially encourage fathers 

to help out with organizing sports and 

games for the boys while moms can actu-

ally participate with their sons. If you are 

not able to make this meeting, let us 

know that you want to help and we’ll 

make sure to pass on all the information 

to you. Email LeighPACinfo@gmail.com. 

Morningstar Homes Ltd. has donated 5 hard hats for 

Leigh Elementary School’s emergency preparedness 

kits. We’d like to extend a thank you to the Morningstar 

Homes Ltd. 

Thank You! 

Jessie Miller on Internet Safety 

Leigh PAC is allocating $500 from the parent education budget to 

sponsor a presentation by Jessie Miller from MediatedRealty.com. 

The presentation is about how students use and communicate 

over social media, raising awareness about personal privacy, 

online content sharing and positive as well as negative sides to 

social networking.                                                                                                       

There will be two separate presentations; one for the parents on 

Tuesday, April 2nd at 7pm. Second presentation is for grade 4 

and 5 students during the school day on April 3rd. 

SEE YOU AT THE MARCH PAC MEETING ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6TH AT 7PM IN THE 

LIBRARY! FREE CHILD MINDING IS PROVIDED. 

http://www.mediatedreality.com/


PAC Chair Michelle Tuan mtuan@telus.net 

Vice Chair Kim Egli kimegli@shaw.ca 

Treasurer Anthony Bischoff abischoff@shaw.ca 

Secretary Barb Wolgemuth 

Kim Lauridsen 

barbwolgs@telus.net 

 

Hot Lunch Coordinators Laura Cain 

Robyn Hollingshead 

lmcain@live.com 

rbhollingshead@shaw.ca 

Fruit & Veggie Program Christine Knoll acknoll@gmail.com 

Emergency Preparedness Committee Laura Cain lmcain@live.com 

School Planning Council Michelle Tuan 

Deidre Pattenden 

Kulli Yee 

mtuan@telus.net 

dlpattenden@shaw.ca 

kulliyee@yahoo.com 

Fundraising Coordinator Open  

Minnekhada Liason Deidre Pattenden dlpattenden@shaw.ca 

District PAC Representative Ingrid Bahng bingrid@shaw.ca 

Parent Education Coordinator Open  

Parent Communications Coordinator Kulli Yee kulliyee@yahoo.com 

Members at Large 

Additional members 

Tracy Matheson 

Open 

 

Traffic and Safety Coordinator Open  

Leigh Parent Advisory Council 


